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The Cyber Range at New England Tech is already being utilized by students in their courses 
and will continue to be integrated into the school community and beyond. A reception with the 
local cyber community, employers, students, and dignitaries will be held on April 10, 2023, at 
New England Tech’s East Greenwich campus 
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